
Dear Mayor, Vice Mayor, Commissioners and Planning and Zoning Board, 

 

I am writing this e-mail in support of the Green Children's House K-8 charter school.  I don't 

currently have any children, but am calling for your support of the school because it is more than 

a child care facility it's an educational environment that is progressive in its approach to 

learning.   The school is innovative, focusing on a healthy lifestyle introducing the children to 

organic foods and creative learning! 

 

As an engineer and K-12 STEM speaker, I notice a lack of creativity and innovation in the way 

that most students are taught math and science.  As an athlete, I am deeply concerned with the 

poor health habits most of our youth grow up with and see as normal.  Green Children's House 

will provide an excellent environment to develop and inspire future innovators with healthy 

minds and bodies!  For these reasons, the city of Pompano Beach should embrace this 

opportunity and allow the Green Children’s House K-8 charter school. Thank you. 

 

Regards,  

 

Jay 
 

-- 
Jay D. Flores 
Region 7 Vice President 
Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers  
Motivational Speaker 
 


